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VERILY COVID-19 TESTING  
LOCATION CHANGE 

 

 
Tuesday, December 1st 4:30 pm: Due to the upcoming cold winter months, the Verily COVID-19 
testing locations will be changed from a drive through model to a scheduled indoor model.  
 
Beginning Wednesday, December 2nd, Bishop testing will take place at the Tri-County 
Fairgrounds - Tallman Pavilion located at 475 Sierra Street, Bishop. Testing will continue to be 
available every Monday, Wednesday, and Thursday from 8am to 12:45pm. Participants must 
register and schedule an appointment ahead of time in order to get tested.  Same day 
appointments are often available but not guaranteed.   
 
Beginning Friday, December 4th, Lone Pine testing will take place at the Lone Pine Senior 
Center - Statham Hall located at 138 Jackson Street, Lone Pine. Access to the COVID-19 testing 
site will be through the northeast entrance of the building. Please do not try to enter the main 
entrance where senior services are provided. Testing will continue to be available every Friday 
from 8am to 12:45pm. Participants must register and schedule an appointment in order to get 
tested. 
 
Additionally, as of November 24th, The Verily COVID-19 testing program has expanded access to 
testing to teens and youth ages 13-17 under the supervision of a legal guardian. For more 
information and to register for a testing appointment please visit: 
https://www.projectbaseline.com/study/covid-19/  
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